Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
HML PUBLIC OUTREACH
The Florida Department of Transportation District Six announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, December 10, 2019, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

PLACE: William F. Dickinson Community Center, 1601 N. Krome Avenue, Homestead, FL 33030
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Six will hold a Public Meeting for an upcoming truck bypass construction project in the cities of Homestead and Florida City to redirect truck traffic off of Krome Avenue in this area. The project limits extend from west of SR 997/Krome Avenue to east of SR 5/US 1 along Campbell Drive, Davis Parkway and Palm Drive. The project identification numbers are 405575-6/7/8-52-01.

The public meeting will follow an informal format allowing the public to arrive at any time from 6:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. FDOT representatives will provide an overview of the project and will be available to answer questions.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Community Outreach Specialist, Heather M. Leslie at (305)905-5876, email: heather@hmlpublicoutreach.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Irene I. Varela-Riaz at (305)470-5342 or in writing to FDOT, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 or by email at: Irene.Varela@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Community Outreach Specialist, Heather M. Leslie at (305)905-5876, email: heather@hmlpublicoutreach.com.
